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Date: 2021-09-23
First Name: Kitty
Last Name: Kenyon
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address: 
City: Katy
State: TX
Zipcode
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
The proposed drawing for State Senate District 17 does not accurately reflect the population and interests of the
people who live in the area. 
One of our greatest concerns in this area is flooding and infrastructure related to building on floodplains and flood
management.  It is my belief
that the watershed areas , reservoirs should be in one district.  The citizens in the  northern part of this district have
very little in common or
common interest with those in the coastal communities (which are included in this proposed district drawing.

respectfully submitted,
Kitty Kenyon




